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Just what we need. With the cost of housing, homelessness and inflation at an all 

time high, more ways to put vulnerable families on the streets. If passed this law will 

exacerbate our housing crisis by removing some of the only protections tenants have 

and will absolutely be taken advantage of by predatory landlords for profit. 


